
From: Marcia Morgan Lazaro <marciamorganlazaro@gmail.com>

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 11/9/2018 9:42 AM

Subject: Support for the Boonville Road/Woodyglen Lane Cannabis Prohibition Combining District

Date: 11/9/18

To:   Board of Supervisors
        County of Mendocino
        501 Low Gap Road
        Ukiah, Calif.  95482

From:  John and Marcia Lazaro
  1071 Boonville Road
           Ukiah, Calif. 95482

Re:   Support for the Boonville Road/Woodyglen Lane Cannabis Prohibition Combining District.

Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors,

We live within the boundaries of the Boonville Road/Woodyglen Lane proposed Cannabis Prohibition Combining District(CPCD) and we strongly support
the creation of this district.  We personally feel that including CPCD’s as well as inclusion overlays in Mendocino County’s Cannabis ordinance provides
choices for residents and allows for more self-determination in our very diverse county.

Our neighborhood very much appreciates the process the County intiated for the creation of these Combining Districts and the involvement of Michael
Baker International in successfully creating proposed changes to the code. We would also like to acknowledge and thank the Planning Commission for
unanimously recommending approval of this CPCD.

Please approve the Boonville Road/Woodyglen CPCD and the implementation of this district before the end of this calendar year.

Thank you.

 Marcia Morgan Lazaro
 Realtor
 COLDWELL BANKER MENDO REALTY, INC.
 (707) 972-4204
 marcia.lazaro@coldwellbanker.com
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